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Called to order at 2:06 p.m. by Bob Moskowitz.
Tero has updated his input to the draft.  He suggests that it would be best to review that input in the context of the updated draft.  The editor hopes to have a new version of the draft in time for the Berlin meeting, but that will depend on whether the BRC has sufficient updates to the comment database to justify rolling the document anew.  That would allow for a recirculation out of the Berlin meeting.
Tero Kivinen led a pass through the comment database to look at those CIDs that do not yet have a resolution.  Those CIDs are the gating factor for a new draft of the recommended practice.  There are 58 open CIDs, of which 3 are editorial.  Many of the CIDs that are open are related to fragmentation and would be closed once Kivinen’s update is completed.  Don Sturek will update the comment spreadsheet with items that reference CID 45 marked as closed.  These are all fragmentation issues.
Dan Harkins was asked to update the Dragonfly annex to show the over-the-air encoding of data sent.  These are the details that would be needed to produce an actual implementation.  Harkins indicated that he could define a rudimentary wire format for Dragonfly, may be from EAP-PWD or 802.11.  Kivinen would prefer to see a pointer to another, existing document.  Harkins indicated that 802.11 isn’t ideal because the wire format is buried in amongst various Information Elements.  The various EAP-based protocols aren’t exactly suitable either.  Brian Weis’ new version the combined Annexes A and F of 802.15.9 might provide an example of what’s desired.  Each annex is supposed to give a rationale for its use and an explanation of how the KMP actually runs over the transport provided by 802.15.9.  Harkins will work on an update to his annex to align with the other annexes.  The PANA Annex probably needs to be cut down a bit – it has more detail than necessary given the existence of PANA RFCs and other references.  Harkins will attempt to make the Dragonfly annex reference the Dragonfly RFC that is making its way slowly through the IRTF CFRG.  Moskowitz will attempt to push the relevant draft forward in the CFRG by letting them know that 802.15.9 would appreciate a document that can be referred to in an IEEE Recommended Practice. 
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